File: 1850-01

MEMO

To: Chair and Directors, Committee of the Whole

And to: John M. MacLean, Chief Administrative Officer

From: Lore Schick, Deputy Corporate Officer/Executive Assistant

Date: June 5, 2018

Re: Grants for Assistance Policy

The Board passed the following resolution at its October 20, 2017 meeting:

"That the Grants for Assistance Policy be brought back to the next Committee of the Whole for further discussion with regard to applications received for amounts \$1,000 or less."

Further to the above-noted resolution, the Cariboo Regional Districts Grants for Assistance Policy, as well as a sampling of policies from other regional districts, are attached for the Committee's reference.

Electoral Areas